
 

 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
The Show Racism the Red Card charity are organising a Wear Something Red Day on 
Friday October 19th 2018 to encourage people to show their support for stamping out 
racism in sport. 
 
Due to our successful association with Show Racism the Red Card, which has seen us win 
four national awards, we will be encouraging children to wear something red on this day 
and bring in a small donation to help support the education programmes that the 
organisation run. 
 
The red clothing that your child wears could be anything from socks, ribbons and hats to 
football kits (providing it is red!).   
 
Show Racism the Red Card recommends a donation of £1 but any donation will be greatly 
appreciated. 
 
If you would like to know more about Show Racism the Red Card then please visit 
www.srtrc.org. 
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